ACT Testing Information

e Testing Date: Tuesday, February 23 @ 8:30am until 12:30pm

e Screening: all students are required to be screened (temperature check and answer the Covid
questions) before they are allowed to enter the school. Students will check-in at the back gym
doors. Check in time is from 8:00-8:20am.

e What to Bring: Students may bring a water bottle with them. Water fountains in the school
will NOT be available. They should also bring 2 pencils. Please remember your calculator.
o ACT students must bring their CHARGED laptop with them on test day to complete the pre-
registration online.

e Pick-Up: Students will exit the school thru the back gym doors. Parents should be waiting at

the back of the school. Please stay in your car and wait for your child to be brought down the
sidewalk to your car. Parents please arrive 15 minutes prior to the end of test time.

Check-In Testing Information

e Testing Date: Wednesday, February 24th
o Math 1 S2- 8:30am until 10:00am
o Science $2- 10:00am until 11:15am

e Screening: all students are required to be screened (temperature check and answer the Covid
questions) before they are allowed to enter the school. Students will check-in at the double
doors at Building 2. When facing the school- this is the building to the right of the front office.
You must enter from the back of the school and drive around to the front. Check in time is
from 8:00-8:20am for Math 1 & 9:30-9:50 for Science.

e What to Bring: Students may bring a water bottle with them. Water fountains in the school
will NOT be available. They should also bring 2 pencils. Please remember your calculator for
Math.

e Pick-Up: Students will exit the school thru the back gym doors. Parents should be waiting at
the back of the school. Please stay in your car and wait for your child to be brought down the
sidewalk to your car. Parents please arrive 15 minutes prior to the end of test time.

We will have a limited number of students in the testing areas at a time to test and tables and
computers will be cleaned/sanitized in between each testing session.

Please let me know if you have any questions: robyncox@cgsnc.org



